
Parents, 

If you haven't already taken care of your NLA school uniforms make sure you check in 
with Fischer's School Uniforms ASAP!  Supply is running short and there may be delays 
if orders are not placed soon. 

 

NEW LOCATION!   Please note - Fischer's School Uniforms has consolidated their 
2 locations to a new location: 3773 New Town Blvd, St Charles, MO 63301  

There are no longer Florissant or St. Peters locations. 

 

https://www.fischersuniforms.com/   

Select the "Shop by School" link and then "New Life Academy" from the drop-down 
menu. 

 

Reply to this email if you have any questions. 

 

God bless, 

Anthony Braswell 
Principal 

 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/3773+New+Town+Blvd,+St+Charles,+MO+63301/@38.8263751,90.521428,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x87df25fbb7f46167:0xf48917d6fd73a6f0!8m2!3d38.8263751!4d-90.5192393
https://www.fischersuniforms.com/

